
13/11/2018 

MR Steve Davies 
23 Edwin ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
Steve.davies68@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 195 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

Far too dense, poor position for boarding house especially given congestion already on 
Sydney Rd and lack of resources to manage additional traffic/people. Also, given close 
proximity to Manly West School and number of "white van" incidents of late I am very 
uncomfortable with this socio-economic focus and density of building. 

Sent: 13/11/2018 4:33:28 PM
Subject: Online Submission


